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To the Afro-Caribbean representative,

We at the University of Derby invite you to celebrate with us Black Culture Week.

The evening of Friday, 7th April 2000 is set out to be a night of culture and rigorous entertainment. The main theme of the night is Black Unity.

We are planning to have a number of entertaining acts incorporated in the show, including rap acts, dance acts, singers, etc.

We at Derby would like you to celebrate with us, our ability as black people, to perform in a unique way; as well as being educated.

We are also inviting your Afro-Caribbean society to share in our performances, for example, if any of you’re Afro-Caribbean members can sing, dance, rap or is a comedian and also for the purchase of tickets then please contact our entertainment's officer. Cassandra Dockery on 07867 634774 or e-mail on: 

C.M.DOCKERY1@STUDENT.DERBY.AC.UK, for further details.

Tickets: £3 with NUS 

             £5 on the door

We will be sending you more information about the show closer to the event, but in the mean time we look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

President: Ngozi Chuckwulobe

Secretary: Modupe Oshikoya
